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Dear Parents 

 

WALES UPDATE 

 

We used a new medical form this year and, unfortunately, it did not contain the following 

information: 

 

PHOTOGRAPHY & MARKETING  

Hampshire Outdoor Centres occasionally take photographs of participants.   

May we use images of your son/daughter for publicity purposes including our website and 

social media? 

 
From experience, photographs are often of groups; and individuals are difficult to 

identify as they are wearing waterproofs or dressed for caving. 

 

If you do not give permission please let the office or class teacher know. 

 

 

LAYERS OF CLOTHING 

We have also been advised by the Hampshire Outdoor Centre staff that children should 

have plenty of additional layers to wear in the likely event of the weather being cold.  

 

 

EARRINGS 

Additionally, for safety, earrings need to be simple flat studs to avoid catching on waterproof 

coats. 

 

 

Thank you for your support  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

T Hughes 

Educational Visits Manager  

 


